
Peace  Vigil  in  S.  Tahoe
supports living without wars
Unity at the Lake is hosting a Peace Vigil on March 21 at 6pm
in front of the Senior Center, 3050 Lake Tahoe Blvd. in South
Lake Tahoe.

The public is invited and encouraged to attend.

The  Tahoe  Peace  Vigil  is  being  held  in  support  of  a
candlelight vigil on the same day in Afghanistan (Afghan New
Year’s Day), organized by the Afghan Youth Peace Volunteers
who wish to “live without wars.” The Afghan youth will “light
fiery candles of grief for all the youth and children of
Afghanistan and the world who have been killed in conflict and
in wars.”

This meaningful event is an opportunity for people to make a
difference in the world and to foster healing and wholeness.

For more information about the Afghan Youth Peace Volunteers
and their “Live Without Wars” project, go online.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2011/03/peace-vigil-in-s-tahoe-supports-living-without-wars/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2011/03/peace-vigil-in-s-tahoe-supports-living-without-wars/
http://www.livewithoutwars.org/

